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FERRIS STATE COLLEGE 

B I G R A P I D S MI C H I G A N

June 25, 1969 

Mr. Ronald Snead 
501 Henry 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 

Dear Ron: 

As I indicated to you on the telephone yesterday, all of the 
students heard by the College Committee on Discipline after 
the close of the spring quarter were dismissed from Ferris with 
the exception of one whose charges were dropped for insufficient 
evidence. 

Concerning your plans for next year, I hope you'll decide to 
return to Ferris. It has been a pleasure working with you 
this past year and I know you will be an asset to whichever school 
at which you enroll. I truly mean it when I say I hope your choice 
is Ferris. However, under any circumstances I want to express my 
personal gratitude to you for your past efforts and want to wish 
you continued success next year. 

Vice President for 
Student Affairs 
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